
WATER SHACK USER SURVEY 

(PRELIMINARY DRAFT) 

 The Norwood Water Commission seeks your feedback! The NWC may seek funding 
to create a Loan Fund to make it affordable for Water Shack Users to tap into the 
municipal water system. Our hope is that this Loan Fund, if created, would allow 
users to obtain the financing necessary at a low interest rate to help pay for a Water 
Tap and a Water Line Extension to an existing Water Shack user’s home.  

 If interested, please fill out the short survey and either mail it back to the NWC at PO 
Box 528, Norwood, CO 81423 or drop it off at the Town offices. Thank you for your 
participation! 

1) Name:  

Physical Street Address: 

Phone Number (optional):  

2) How often do you use the water shack? 

3) Do you rely on the water shack as your primary source of domestic water? 

4) How many residents are living in your home? 

5) How many gallons do you fill-up at the water shack on a regular basis (estimate 

gallons/week)? 

6) Do you reside within the NWC service boundary (areas include most of Wrights 

Mesa, Fitz Subdivision, Pioneer Village, Deer Mesa, Redvale)? 

7) Would you be willing to take on a low-interest loan (at a rate and terms to-be-

determined) to pay for municipal water for your home?:  

a. A water tap ($12,000)  _______Yes         ________No 

b. Water line extension (cost tbd) _______Yes         ________No 

(Note: The NWC is not obligated to provide water service to individuals filling 

out this survey. This survey is intended only for informational purposes. Also, 

new municipal water users utilizing a prospective loan fund, would still be 

required to pay a monthly service charge plus a fee for water usage.) 

8) Additional Comments:  

 


